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Jennifer A. Salisbury 
CABINET SECRETARY 

June 1,1999 

Coastal Management Corporation 
Attn: Mr. Stan Wagner 
P.O. Box 2726 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Re: Chem State #3 

Mr. Wagner, 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) is in receipt of the C-141 that was submitted 
to NMOCD by Coastal on 3-3-99. NMOCD did contact Coastal on 3-30-99 in reference to the 
above location. NMOCD talked with Renee' in regards to an assessment that Coastal was going 
to perform. Since our conversation on 3-30-99 NMOCD has not received any documentation 
pertaming to the assessment or if one has even been done. At this time NMOCD is requesting 
that a corrective action plan and/or a remediation plan be submitted to the District I office 
on the above referenced location by July 1st. 

To assist you in this matter, we are enclosing a copy ofthe NMOCD Guidelines for leaks and 
spills. I f you have any further questions, or need any assistance please do not hesitate to write or 
call me at (505-393-6161 ext...113). 

tow* (/Oifta^^ 
Donna Williams 
Environmental Engineer 
Cc: Wayne Price; Chris Williams; 


